Celebrity Christmas Weddings

By Whitney Johnson
The holidays are said to be the most wonderful time of the
year, so it’s no surprise that so many couples — famous faces
and everyday folks alike — choose to walk down the aisle
around Christmas. Thanks to lightly falling snow, flickering
fireplaces, and cozy color palettes, the wedding practically
plans itself. Whether they embraced the cold crispness in the
air or escaped the winter wonderland and headed somewhere
warm, the celebrity couples below ensured that their holiday
seasons were all the more magical because of their plans to
say “I do.”
1. Cassandra Jean and Stephen Amell: The handsome star of The
CW’s hit show Arrow married the former America’s Next Top
Model contestant during a small sunset ceremony officiated by
a close friend in the Caribbean on Christmas Day in 2012. The
couple had a second wedding in New Orleans on May 26, 2013,
and welcomed their daughter Mavi Alexandra Jean Amell, in

October.
Related: Stephen Amell Marries Cassandra Jean for the Second
Time
2. Katherine Heigl and Josh Kelley: These two lovebirds
exchanged personally-written vows in Park City, Utah, on
December 23, 2007. The wedding took place at the Stein Eriksen
Lodge, and the tent was decorated with white flowers and white
candles, both of which complimented the fresh show. The
actress was decked out in a custom-made Oscar de la Renta gown
and walked down the aisle to an acoustic song written by her
husband-to-be. Bringing in a bit of Christmas spirit, Heigl’s
bridesmaids wore red.
3. Danielle Deleasa and Kevin Jonas: The pop star made sure
that his “Jersey Girl” had a wedding fit for a princess: The
couple tied the knot at Oheksa Castle in Huntington, New York,
on December 19, 2009. Jonas even gifted his bride, who wore a
strapless tulle and Chantilly lace Vera Wang gown, with a pair
of glass slippers on the big day. With the groom’s brothers,
Nick and Joe, serving as the best men and his father
officiating the traditional ceremony, it was a family affair —
one that most certainly extended into the holidays.
4. Crystal Harris and Hugh Hefner: A tumultuous courtship
preempted this couple’s big day: Harris began dating Hefner in
January 2009 and initially broke off their engagement in June
2011 — only five days before she was set to walk down the
aisle. Nearly a year later, the twosome reunited. They became
re-engaged on December 1, 2012 and married in a small ceremony
at the Playboy Mansion on New Year’s Eve of that year. A
perfect way to end the holiday season and ring in the new
year!
Related: Hugh Hefner and Crystal Harris Tie the Knot on NYE
5. Perrie Edwards and Zayn Malik: This musically-talented
pair, who only got engaged in August, is hoping to say “I do”

before Christmas of this year. The reason for the rushed
wedding is quite practical: Edwards, a member of the British
girl group Little Mix, is dreading being away from her fiancé
when he departs for One Direction’s 2014 tour, and she’s
hoping it’ll be easier if they’re hitched. Only time will tell
if these plans come to fruition!
Cupid wants to know: Would you ever want a holiday wedding?
Why or why not?

